
         

        

In exploring and learning this 

week… 

This week the children have enjoyed 

becoming archaeologists, searching 

for bones to add to the bone 

museum they have made. They have 

been looking carefully at our 

skeleton and have been fascinated 

by the skulls from different animals. 

We have also had fun exploring the 

snow and ice.

 

 

What we will be looking at 

next week 

Next week we will continue 

looking at bones and skeletons. 

We will be thinking about the 

size of different bones, what 

animals they might belong to 

and where in the body they 

could find them. 

 

Upcoming dates/events 

Please name PE kits and make sure 

they are in school every Thursday. 

Forest school: please make sure all 

children in Stars class have warm 

clothes including hats, gloves, scarves 

and extra jumpers. 

Rocket will be starting their sessions 

after half term. 

Stay and read sessions:  Every TUSEDAY 

2:40pm Siblings are welcome  

 

The Big Challenge! 

Please continue to talk to your 

child about the different bones in 

their body and have a go at identify 

them. Compare with animal bones 

what is the same /different?   

Encourage your child to draw, paint 

or make a skeleton. Don’t forget to 

share these with us on tapestry.  
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